Donor Privacy Policy: 02.16.18

The Community Foundation of the Virgin Islands (“CFVI” or the
“Foundation”) values the importance of transparency as well as the
protection of the right to privacy of donors. A donor may request to
remain anonymous and CFVI will not disclose any information about a
donor or a donor's gift, except as required by law.

Absent a donor’s specific request to remain anonymous, the
Foundation may publish the names of individual donors in the CFVI
Annual Report and in similar reports published by CFVI. Additionally, in
the case of memorial gifts, unless the donor has requested anonymity,
the Foundation generally will provide the names of donors to members
of the immediate family in whose memory the gift is given.

The Foundation will not trade, share or sell donor information with any
third parties. Proper management of confidential information by all
Board members and staff of the Foundation is very important to the
Foundation. Confidential information includes any personal information
of a donor not generally known to third parties.

A donor may direct the Foundation to remove his/her name and
contact information from the Foundation's mailing list by contacting
the Foundation at (340) 774-6031 or email Dee Baecher-Brown at
dbrown@cfvi.net
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